
Honorary Consul for
Prosperity and Economic
Affairs, Salta and Jujuy

The British Embassy in Buenos Aires is seeking applicants for
the position of Honorary Consul for Prosperity and Economic
Affairs in the province of Salta. This honorary position will
help represent the British Embassy build relationships within
the provinces of Salta and Jujuy.

We are seeking someone of standing in the local community,
with a good standard of English and, preferably, connections
to the United Kingdom. They should have extensive personal
connections among the political and business community;
they will be expected to assist the Ambassador and Embassy
team to make contact with local political and economic
leaders. The appointed person will be expected to assist in
organising visits by the Ambassador and Embassy staff to the
region. They will also be a point of contact for British business
operating in the region, helping them to understand the
business environment and make relevant connections to
potential business partners. They will not be expected to
assist British Nationals with problems related to e.g. tourism
or passports.

Applicants should submit a CV and a personal statement of no
more than 1000 words in English describing their motivation
for applying and suitability for the role before the end of
Sunday, 3 July. Applications should be sent to
BuenosAires.Jobs@fcdo.gov.uk with the subject line ‘Honorary
Consul, Salta’.
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